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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope you all had a wonderful break over the half term holiday and took  

advantage of the fantastic weather.  

 

As we move into the last half term of the school year, I know many of you will be 

keen to know the class your child will be moving into in September. This  

includes information for our new reception cohort of 55 children that will be 

joining us for the new school year. I hope to share this information at some 

point next week.  

 

We hoped to be able to relax Covid restrictions from 21st June in line with the 

governments roadmap, however we will now have to wait until at least 19th July 

before this can happen. It is great news to hear that all over 18’s can book their 

first vaccination but it is still vitally important we continue to be vigilant for this 

next four weeks at least. Wearing a face mask and keeping a safe distance from 

each other are two ways we can do this so please continue to follow these rules 

around the school site.  

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher 

Well done to RS for winning the 

potato growing contest. At the 

weigh-in Miss Shortt’s class had 

the heaviest bag of potatoes 

and scooped 1st prize…..which 

of course is chip related! We 

aren’t quite sure how the class 

achieved this after forgetting 

about them over the half term 

break! A big well done to all 

classes for taking part.  



South Manchester Cinema Club Presents an Outdoor Cinema Weekend on 

25th/26th/27th June at Stockport Rugby Club 

 

Films include Moana and Trolls which are aimed at the younger ones, family 

favourite The Greatest Showman moving on to more grown up films include 

Bohemian Rhapsody, Dirty Dancing with a late night showing of Pulp Fiction. 

The event is going to screened on our 2.9mm LED video wall which is 6m 

wide. 

Stockport Rugby Club has recently installed an outdoor bar to serve drinks 

and food and there will be an ice-cream van in attendance.  

Subject to no social distancing rules there will be no formal seating which will 

allow families to mingle should they wish. Guests are encouraged to bring  

picnic blankets/camping chairs and cosy blankets for comfort..  

Tickets per film are £8.50 for children and £10 for adults, however there are 

discounted family tickets available at £30 for a family of 4 and £42 for a    

family of 6.  

Please see the poster below for more information. 
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